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Process to Review Faculty on Special Assignment – Faculty Lead as Reassigned Time/Stipend

This process will be used to review existing Faculty on Special Assignment (Lead) roles that are expiring or require a change in funding.
· Existing Faculty Coordinator roles will be gathered, reviewed and updated by the VPAA, Academic Senate and Faculty Representative(s) for the following:
1. Title Change to Faculty on Special Assignment (Lead)
2. Expiration Date
3. Funding Availability
4. Job Description
a. Expected duties and responsibilities
b. Desired qualifications
c. Reassigned time/stipend for the duties (per term) and corresponding hours.
d. Anticipated start and end date for the position
e. Supervisor to whom the position will report
· Final updates will be brought to the Academic Senate for approval. 
· FARSCCD President will be notified, and the parties will meet to negotiate wages (reassigned time/stipend), hours and working conditions. 
· VPAA will distribute the opportunity to the faculty.
· The faculty will be provided a minimum of 2 weeks for submission of letters of interest.
· One faculty Representative, the Academic Senate President, and the VPAA will meet within two weeks of due date/time to review and discuss the letters of interest received. During this meeting the faculty member selected to serve in the role will be chosen.
· Within one week, the VPAA will bring the recommendation to College President.
·  The College President will make a final decision within one week of receiving the recommendation. 
· Within one week of the College President’s decision all faculty who submitted letters of interest will be contacted informing them of decisions. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]If a decision is made to not move forward with the position, rationale must be provided and communicated to the campus community. 
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